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Roxanne Maher

From: CRISTY Lied <liedytoo@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 9:46 AM

To: Town Council Group

Subject: Fwd: New dollar general store in Gales Ferry

Begin forwarded message:

From: CRISTY Lied <liedytoo@yahoo.com>
Subject: New dollar general store in Gales Ferry
Date: January 18, 2023 at 9:32:52 AM EST
To: www.townofledyardct.org

Good morning,

This comment is meant for the Building / Zoning department .

Am not sure if this is addressing the correct department but trust that you will direct this comment as
appropriate.

Why and how did the city approve the building of the Dollar General Store in downtown Gales Ferry?

Did you carefully study the plan? Do you realize that you added an entrance and exit on to rt 12
that will impact traffic on a busy road on a busy corner.
There is a stop light less than 500 feet away that if the exit / entrance to the new store were correctly
placed would all be controlled by a stop light. Why was that not a requirement by the city to be worked
out with McDonald's and the store. Instead we have the makings of a high accident area and an
unnecessary interruption of traffic flow.

Sincerely

Cristy Lied

Gales Ferry resident

Some people who received this message don't often get email from liedytoo@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important


